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aerial systems. This would be located in the College of Engineering and Mines and there is

expected growth in this field with job growth for future graduates. There are 3 concentration

tracks; Aeronautical Engineering, Space Systems, and Unmanned Aerial Systems. This program

will need two new Faculty hires. We received $200,000 from the Governor’s Initiative to help

fund this and in time, the projected revenue from the tuition will also offset program costs. Paul

will bring this to the Board of Regents in May.

h. UAF - Climate and Environmental Change BS program addition - Biological Sciences brought a

proposal but has participation and input from a number of different departments and
.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/14TxDYce_eV_oAjib0xttHqkgqYJNUW9f/view?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1fWPw9k5v7wm6Y0RiQDsH2sg3JGxruxGC/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112920012991785557472&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nIFdZ-Wi9SF8QP3EHZdWKEXCdFQgO9jy/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112920012991785557472&rtpof=true&sd=true


from the Faculty and stated that they are happy with their new Chancellor and wanted to thank

President Pitney.

2. R05.10 Tuition and Student Fee regulation revisions

a. Copy with tracked changes

b. Clean copy - proposed changes to University Regulation regarding tuition and fees. The Board

approved the policy back in November ° a

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QJFFwVozwOK3MJxVaSk4pc21eCNpQzzm/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1s3E0eqAsEj1T1TMVwuXKHMJ2r9OvgA7I/view?usp=share_link
/bor/policy-regulations/chapter-10-04-academic-programs.php#P10.04.010
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O--llpf6mB_exHP0HR2Zh5yCbhj8Etx9/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/19CrOfDAFPw9e8xR_1Mbs4LrOSY8kMwo2PySpGyywAqU/edit?usp=sharing


Future Meeting Agenda Items:

Discussion of Academic Program review process

Next Meeting: Thursday, April 13th, 2:00 pm - 4:00 pm


